
Parent Bulletin, 6th September 2024   

Events wc. 9th September             

Monday 9th September  

  

GL Assessments beginning for Year 7 

Tuesday 10th September 
  

 

Wednesday 11th September   
  

 

Thursday 12th September  
 

 

Friday 13th September  
 

 

 

Welcome Back, Mr Daniels  

Students have made a fabulous start to the new year and it has been brilliant to see them settle into new classes – 

and, in the case of our new arrivals in Year 7, a new school – so well. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 

parents for their support in ensuring that the start of the year has been so positive.  

If you need to contact the academy for any reason please do so. Our main reception can be contacted during the 

academy day by phone (01473 464545) or email (office@oeacademy.co.uk).  

Teaching staff, form tutors and members or our pastoral team can also be contacted via email and some key 

contacts are given below for ease of reference.  

Please be aware that whilst we always aim to respond quickly to queries, it is not always possible for staff to respond 

immediately, due to timetable and diary commitments. Thank you for your patience in these situations.  

 

 Assistant Head of Year  Head of Year  

Year 7  Rachel Zagni  
r.zagni@oeacademy.co.uk 

Gemma Cunningham  
g.cunningham@oeacademy.co.uk  

Year 8  Tim Mann  
t.mann@oeacademy.co.uk  

Sam McMurtry  
s.mcmurtry@oeacademy.co.uk  

Year 9  Nick Robey  
n.robey@oeacademy.co.uk  

Ryan Pitcock  
r.pitcock@oeacademy.co.uk  

Year 10  Mel Warnes  
m.warnes@oeacademy.co.uk  

Rebecca Bailey  
r.bailey@oeacademy.co.uk  

Year 11  Vicky Fosker  
v.fosker@oeacademy.co.uk 

Jason Foulger  
j.foulger@oeacademy.co.uk  

 

 

Year 7 – GL Assessments  

Students in Year 7 will be completing a range of online assessments over the coming weeks. Students do not need to 

prepare for these assessments and the information gained will be used to help planning and preparation of lessons 

for the coming year. Headphones will be required for some of these tests and will be provided by the academy, 

however some students may choose to bring their own headphones to school if they prefer; please ensure they have 

a standard 3.5mm connection.  

Open Evening, Wednesday 25th September  

In order to allow the academy to prepare for our annual open evening on Wednesday 25th September, students will 

have a slightly shortened school day. All students will be dismissed after lunch and tutorial at 14:00. Some students 

will be invited to return to the academy later in the evening to support the open evening; contact will be made with 

the parents of these students in the coming weeks for permission.  
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